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Part of the North Connor Pastoral Community 

Sunday 18th September 2022 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday C/Weekdays 2                          Psalter week 3 
Fr Kevin McGuckien (Parish Priest) 

028 7083 2534  
Email: pp@portstewartparish.co.uk 

Monsignor Patrick Delargy 
Parochial house/Parish Office 7082 3388 

E: portrush@downandconnor.org 
Parish Office this week:  

Monday CLOSED, Tuesday & Thursday 09.30-
1.00pm 

SVP Helpline 07508 549 574 
SVP Clothes Bank situated in the church car park 

 

St Patricks Church Portrush 
portrushparish.website 

 

 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
Monday 10.30am  

Sunday at 12.00pm 
 

 

 All Masses are streamed online on the parish 
website: portrushparish.website 

  ‘Watch Live’ and on YouTube.  Masses are 
recorded and can be watched on the website 45 

minutes after Mass has ended. 
The church is open for private prayer 

Monday – Friday 9am – 3pm  
and Sunday after 12 noon Mass until 5pm. 

 
FACE MASKS IN ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 

The legal obligation to wear a mask during Mass is no 
longer in place, we would ask that anyone attending 

Mass in our Church to always wear a mask. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS IN PORTSTEWART 
Saturday Vigil at 5.00 pm 

Sunday at 10.00am 
Tuesday: Mass at 7.00pm 

Wednesday – Saturday: Mass at 9.30am 
MASS IN ST MALACHY’S, COLERAINE 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 10am 
Saturday vigil at 6pm, Sunday at 11am 

 

                    REST IN PEACE 
 “Eternal rest grant unto them O’ Lord, 

and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May their souls, and the souls of all the 
faithful departed through the mercy of 

God Rest in Peace, Amen” 
Anniversaries:   Frank Marshall, Anna McMullan,  

Harriett Coyle Steven Trainor, Charlie Quinn & Emily 
Prusinowski (Née Tinkler) 

 

ST PATRICK’S ALTAR SOCIETY 
17th – 30th September – Mary Gordon & Evelyn Duggan 

MINISTERS OF THE WORD 
Sunday 25th September - Liam Mullan 

MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST 
Sunday 25th September - Robert Crampsie 

CHOIR RESUMES! 

After 2 1/2 years, our choir is looking 
forward to singing again on Sundays at 

12pm mass.  

           New members are welcome! 

Trócaire are looking for people to 
join our team of Christmas 

fundraisers to help respond to the urgent need of 
poor communities around the world, especially the 

millions of people affected by the hunger crisis in East 
Africa. You can act and make a difference through a 
range of activities, including the promotion of our 

Gifts of Love – training and support will be provided. If 
you would like to find out more about what you can 

do to help now or over the Advent and Christmas 
period, then please email Mark McMahon 

at infoni@trocaire.org or call 028 9090 8030. 

A TASTE OF THE BIBLE 
How the Early Church was Born 

Pope Benedict XVI: ‘All the faithful 
should read the bible every day.’ 

Explore Acts of the Apostles (Part 1) 
and discuss its relevance for today. 

-          Thursday evenings 8pm to 9.30 by Zoom 
FREE 

-          10 weeks 22 September to 24 November 
2022 

For further information 
email: tasteofbible@gmail.com 

or tel: Ernestine 077 6064 7665 or Bernadette 
079 4173 3502 

Legion of Mary Annual Rosary Procession will be 
held on 9th October 2022. Assemble at St John, s 

Falls Road Belfast at 2. 45.  Leaving at 3. 00pm 
processing to St Michael’s Finaghy Road North for 

Benediction. Come and join us... 
‘’There’s no problem, no matter how difficult, that 

the rosary can’t solve" Sister Lucia, Fatima’’ 

EOGHAN RUA GAC. 
 

Eoghan Rua are expanding their 
facilities to include a new pitch to 
satisfy the growing needs of the 

club. 
To help finance this project the Friends of Eoghan 

Rua are holding a ; 
GRAND DEVELOPMENT DRAW with a £10000 first 

prize. 
Friends of Eoghan Rua are asking you to invest in 

the future of children in  Coleraine,Portstewart and 
Portrush.A second pitch means we will ensure a 
bright future in a welcoming social and sporting 

environment. 
Tickets costing £20 will be on sale after masses on 

Sunday 18th September. 
Cash and card payments accepted. 

VIATORES CHRISTI 

 
 
 

Volunteers Training Course Starts Saturday 24th 
September 2022 - Open to all! 

Viatores Christi, a faith-based development 
organisation has specialised in the recruitment, 
training and deployment of overseas volunteers 

since 1960. VC runs an online volunteer preparation 
course covering Community Development, Health, 
Global Awareness, Mission, etc. This is open to all! 

Once completed, participants can be considered for 
volunteer roles through VC volunteer 

programmes. This will also suit those working on 
Ireland based community projects too. If you want 

to know more, click here or visit the News section of 
our website www.vcvolunteers.ie or email 

venture@viatoreschristi.com 

Any item for inclusion in the Parish bulletin must 
be received by Wednesday 5pm 

POPE FRANCIS MESSAGE OF CONDOLENCE  

 ‘’Deeply saddened 
to learn of the death 

of Her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II, I 

offer heartfelt 
condolences to Your 

Majesty, the Members of the Royal Family, the 
People of the United Kingdom, and the 

Commonwealth’’. “I willingly join all who mourn 
her loss in praying for the late Queen’s eternal 

rest, and in paying tribute to her life of unstinting 
service to the good of the Nation and the 

Commonwealth, her example of devotion to duty, 
her steadfast witness of faith in Jesus Christ and 

her firm hope in his promises. 

FAITH DEVELOPMENT COURSE  
‘’Your Life is worth Living’ (On-Line) 

 
We all search for 

meaning and purpose 
and truth. This 8 week 

course will use 
Venerable Sheen’s. Book ‘’Your Life is Worth Living: 

50 Lessons to Deepen Your Faith’ to help explore 
and deepen our faith in God and our personal 

relationship with Jesus, 
In Fulton Sheen’s words, ‘You would not be seeking 

God if you had not already, in some way, found 
him’. 

The course is free but you will need a copy of the 
course Book by Fulton Sheen. Books can be 

ordered. 
Course details. There will be two groups: - 

1. Commencing Wednesday, October 5th Time: 7-
8.30pm 

2. Commencing Thursday October 6th Time: 7-
8.30pm 

To register, please contact Kieran Hill: 
kc.hill@btinternet.com Tel -07964287839 

BELFAST PILGRIMAGE TO FATIMA 
Easter 2023 ex Dublin 

Departing Wednesday (Holy Week) 5th April 
5 nights 

Full Easter ceremony and tour of Lisbon. 
Optional tour to seaside on Easter Saturday 

Contact James Treacy 0035361921470 

ANTIQUES SALE IN HOLY FAMILY PARISH 
Come along and support our Parish, at a sale of 
antiques and collectables in Holy Family Parish 

Centre, 118-120 Cavehill Road, Belfast, on Saturday 
01st October, 10am- 4pm. A varied selection of 

antiques and collectibles will be on sale, and 
refreshments will be served. 

mailto:pp@portstewartparish.co.uk
mailto:infoni@trocaire.org
mailto:tasteofbible@gmail.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/8LgACymyrhyKyRhk2n3p?domain=vcvolunteers.us14.list-manage.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/L-o-CoOlQfK5K0uVIsXW?domain=vcvolunteers.ie


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


